
Feruary 2025 H&I Subcommittee Report
Good afternoon,,
>
> The H&I subcommittee met today with a record setting ELEVEN participants! We are gaining attraction 
here in H&I and continue to welcome others to join in the fun of our vital sub-committee.
>
> We have hosted two meetings at the Cheshire County House of Corrections (CCHOC) this month. The 
men’s D-pod meeting was held on Thursday, 13-Feb-2025. We had three participants during the meeting 
and all three were highly involved. We read from the Basic Text and had great discussion. We also gave out 
keytags to a member with 90 days clean! Thank you to Bob C. and Josh R. for their service.
>
> During our Women’s meeting, held on 14-Feb-2025, we had two attendees. We read from the Just For 
Today book on the topic of Forgiveness and also read all of Step Eight from the Basic Text. These readings 
spurred on discussions and we highlighted the topics of Sponsorship and the Eight Step. Thank you to 
Felicia B. and Jamie G. for their service!
>
> Due to the short month of February, the meeting at the Mens K-pod has not occurred yet. However, we 
are planning to host our commitment there this coming Tuesday, 25-Feb-2025. Thank you to Jake O., Les T., 
and Still Rich R. for their (projected) service.
>
> Unfortunately, we had to postpone our H&I Learning Day last month due to the inclement weather. 
However, we have chosen a reschedule date. We will now be hosting the Learning Day on Saturday, April 
12th. The event will still be held at the Turning Point facility in White River Junction, VT. from 12-4PM. We 
have already generated a revised flyer and posted it to the GMANA page. Please spread the word at your 
meetings that the rescheduled date is confirmed!

> We spent $83.75 for the purchase of five Basic Texts to donate to the Valley Vista Facility in Manchester, 
VT. this last month. We also spent $24.98 for the purchase of 100 NA business cards. We left 20 business 
cards at the CCHOC Facility on our NA pamphlet rack and will re-stock them as needed.

> We also held brief discussions today surrounding the revisions of our H&I meeting format and the 
possibility of adding new meeting for the CCHOC Facility. More will be revealed on these topics, but we are 
definitely making progress within our commitments and encourage other to join in the success! Addicts in 
need of hearing our life saving message could benefit from your involvement!
>
> Thank you for allowing us to serve!
>
> In Loving Service,
>
> H&I subcommittee 


